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Catholic United

Financial

St. Bernard Catholic United Financial, along with our dedicated volunteers, were pleased to sponsor several

fundraisers during 2021 to benefit our parish community.

2021 Fundraisin

Ice cream stand (matching grant) $1128.00
Bake sale (matching grant) $825.00
MinisTree $500.00
Donations (individual) $190.00

2021 Donations

St. Bernard/Ascension Faith Formation $3000.00
Matching grant ($1000.00)

Ice cream stand ($1128.00)

Bake sale ($825.00)

Council donations ($47.00)

Gather 4 Good $125.00
Sharing & Caring Hands $125.00
Msgr Richard J. Schuler Trust $200.00

We truly appreciate your help to coordinate and support our council activities. Thank you - we could NOT
accomplish this without your assistance.

Our current officers are:

President - Carol Hoen Vice President - Patricia Quinn
Recording Secretary - Laurie Widmer Treasurer - Carol Wickenhauser
Fraternal Secretary - Mary Lou Wildung Auditors: Roger Schmitz, Roger Storms, Russell Worm

Our sales representative: Patrick Brown (763) 227-6712 PBrown@catholicunited.org




